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HuRMan Portal: Multi-Factor Authentication 

DHRM has implemented Multi-Factor Authentication on the existing HuRMan portal. 
This is the first step in preparation of the SecurePass 2.0 rollout. SecurePass 2.0 will be 
a phased rollout beginning in February to all existing HuRMan users. The next step will 
be for all agency PMIS Security Officers and agency HR Directors to register in the 
system. DHRM will send a link to allow you to register and invite your agency DHRM 
Web Application users. It is important to be sure DHRM has your current PMIS Security 
Officer and HR Director names on file. If there are any changes, please send updated 
information to ihelp@dhrm.virginia.gov. SecurePass 2.0 will allow for online control of 
access by agency administrators, and access will be managed internally by each 
agency rather than by DHRM. Stay tuned for more details.  

 

mailto:ihelp@dhrm.virginia.gov

